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Request for Proposal
For
Internet Services Provision to Selected Schools

The Office of the Telecommunications and Radiocommunications Regulator
(TRR) is the implemént‘ing agency of the Government’s Universal Access
Policy (UAP), under the UAP the TRR has piloted projects in education,
these being the establishment of a Computer Laboratory and Internet
Community Centre (CLICC) and the provision of Tablets for Schools (TFS).
As part of this project and through the TRR, the internet service providers
supplied internet services to the 19 schools. These schools are due to be
 handed over to the respective Government Ministry on the 1st of January,
2018 and the provision of internet services needs to be refreshed prior to
the handover, hence, the subject of this RFP.

In addition to the 19 Sites, TRR has extended the project to a further two
~ {2) Schools who have met all conditions and criteria to be provisioned with
Internet Services.
Interested Internet Service Providers may obtain the Tender Document by:
a) Downloading a copy at TRR’s website,
b) Requesting a copy by email to bradpartridge@trrvu or,
hansonwaki@trrvu
c) Visiting the TRR Office at Level 1, Rossi Ocean Walk (next to Bred
Bank), Lini Highway, Port Vila to obtain a copy of the document.
d) For any phone enquiries regarding this RFP, please call the following
numbers: (+678) 27621 or (+678) 27487.

Expressions of interest close at 4.30pm Friday, 31st of July 2017 Vanuatu
time.




